
Term Six Week 4 

This week we have been sharing the story of We’re Going on a Bear Hunt  

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 



                       

  

                                              

                          



Next week we are going to be exploring another animal based story – Too many carrots! 

                                              

 

  

           


